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This year we have had another visits from Live Music Now: at the end of April we had a duo from Senegal called ‘Yennaga 

Sounds’ who will also be appearing at the graduation ceremony. These events are very popular with the students and 

provide access to first class musicianship. Thanks to all the staff and musicians at Live Music Now. 

From Elaine, Acting Head Teacher 

This has been a very busy and successful summer term.  We have made the most of the constant blue skies and sunny days! I hope you appreciate  

our new style end of year reports which we are very proud of. Thank you for all you support at our whole school events, particularly Sports Day,  

it was great to see you all. Heidi also sends her thanks for all your good wishes and cards and she hopes to see you all again soon. 

 

Work Experience Work experience saw students in a variety of workplaces: Kitty supported Emma in the 

office, Justin and Richard were gardening at Glengall Gardens and Charlie supported Carla in the school kitchen. Well 

done to you all! 

LONDON FLOWER SOCIETY 

Fuji class have been planting and gardening this term and were awarded a gold certificate by the London Flower Society. 

Well done! Tuke has two planting spaces within the school; we like to keep them tidy and weed free. Classes will often 

work these areas in the Spring AND Summer months. 
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                                   THE ROYAL TEA PARTY! 

                                  The whole tool part in a celebration of the Royal Wedding this term. Key Stage 4 staged their 

own ‘wedding’ and the classes organised tea, sandwiches and celebratory activities. 
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MOVE Day June 22   Movement Opportunities Via Education 

Julia Garling and Sandra Lewis Francis organised a day of sitting, standing and walking all through the 

medium of the circus. Much fun and merriment was had! 

Sports Day 28th June  

Our best sports day yet! The sun was shining and only one parent fell over in the parent race! 

Kilimanjaro class were crowned worthy champions in the afternoon races and choc ices were very well 

received. Congratulations to all those who took part. 

We are saying a sad but fond farewell to students who leaving Tuke and moving on to new 

adventures. Good luck in your future life and college careers! 

Cassius, Charlie, Najib, Caroline, Henry, Richard, Kitty, Justin, Sasha, Shola and Tobe.    

The school won’t be with the same without you. 

 We also say a fond farewell to three staff members who 

are retiring and moving on: Cherry, Sandra and Lin. 

Thank you for all the years of hard work, commitment 

and good humour that you have given to us all. You will 

always be a part of Tuke School. 

New staff: we have two new speech and language therapists: Abby Milford and Jaya Simpson. They have 

spent this term getting to know the students, monitor existing targets and set new ones. If you would like to 

speak to Abby or Jaya, please contact the school office and we can put you in touch. 

Four new TA’s have been recruited: welcome to Tuke: Melodie, Anthony, Jessica and Ana who have 

successfully secured a full time role at Tuke School. Congratulations! 

“It’s time to say goodbye, goodbye, goodbye, goodbye, we’ve worked hard, had fun, tried our best; but 

it’s time to say goodbye…” 

 


